
 
 

4139125.1  

NOTICE TO PASSENGERS 
 

 On February 15, 2024, the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC), 
authorized Star & Crescent Boat Company doing business as Flagship Cruises & 
Events (“Flagship”) to raise and lower fares by 15% of its base fare by providing 
the CPUC and passengers with ten-days notice of any change in fares within that 
range. 
  
 Effective June 28, 2024, Flagship will raise its fare from $8.00 to $9.00.  
This $1.00 increase is within the range approved by the CPUC.  
 
   
 
    
 
  


